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AAHP/ABHP Election Results and Honors
from the 47™ Annual Health Physics Society Meeting in Tampa, Florida

ABHP Board Members
Elizabeth Brackent, CHP, as a new ABHP Board Member

AAHP Election Resuits
Thomas E. Buhl, CHP, as the President-elect Designate

Kenneth J. Eger, CHP, as the Treasurer—elect
Regis A. Greenwood, CHP, as Director

Awards and Certificates Presented
During the 2002 AAHP Awards Luncheon

Joyce P, Davis Memorial Award—John J. Kelly was the
first recipient of this recently established award.

William A, McAdams Outstanding Service Award—
The 2002 recipient was Paul L. Ziemer.

Recognitions—Robert P. Miltenberger was presented with
a plaque recognizing his service as Chair of the ABHP
in 2001. Lee Booth was presented with a plaque in
recognition of his service as AAHP President for 2001.

Certificates of Appreciation from the AAHP—Cer-
tificates for service to the Academy were presented to:
+ Charles E. Roessler for his service as President-elect
in 1999, President 1in 2000, and Past President in
2001.
« Thomas E. Buhl for his service as Treasurer in 1999
and 2000 and as Director in 2001.
« Joseph L. Alvarez for his service as Director from
1999 to 2001.
» Stephen H. Brown for his service as Chair of the
Appeals Committee.
e Lester K. Aldrich for his service as Chair of the
Continuing Education Committiee.
* Trisha .. Edgerton for her service as member of the
Continuing Education Committee.

 Elizabeth Langille for her service as Chair of the
Exam Site Selection Committee.

« William (Jack) Beck and Francis J. Bradley for their
service as members of the Nominating Committee.
» Matthew P. Moeller for his service as Chair of the

Professional Development Committee.

+ Cindy W. Bloom for her service as a member of the
Professional Development Committee.

» Robert B. Applebaum for his service as Chair of the
Professional Standards and Ethics Committee.

» Toshihide (Tosh) Ushino for his service as a member
of the Professional Standards and Ethics Committee,

Certificates of Appreciation from the ABHP—Certificates
for service to the Board were presented to:

* Richard J. Vetter for his service as Board Member
from 1999 to 2001.

« Richard E. Toohey for his service as the Chair of the
Part I Panel of Examiners for 2001.

« Michael P. Nunno for his service as a member of the
Part I Panel of Examiners.

» Robert Fairchild for his service as the Chair of the Part
II Panel of Examiners for 2001.

« Victor E. Anderson, Herman Cember, David C.
DiCello, Regis A. Greenwood, Kathryn A. Higley,
Amir S. Huda, and Cheryl L. Olson for their service
as members of the Part I Panel of Examiners.

Congratulations to all of these CHP volunteers who
give their time to support the AAHP and the ABHP! =
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